
Birch Run Homeowners Association
 ANNUAL HOMEOWNERS MEETING


September 24, 2014


Notes

Establishment of Quorum:  With less than 20% of the homeowners present either in person or by proxy a legal quorum was not met.

Reports:



Financial:  The Financial Reports for FYE 2014 and the current Financial Reports through August 2014 were reviewed.
Member Discussion:

The members would like to have Black Sands clean out the flower beds at both entrances to the property and maintain the grass areas every 7-10 days throughout the summer months.
Respectfully,
Deborah Downs

Association Manager
